Ambleside Newsletter 2012
Ambleside Meadows Homeowners Association’s goal is to keep the Ambleside community looking great as well as being a great place to live.  As volunteers we are trying to keep homeowner’s home values high, while also making sure Ambleside is a livable community.  
All residents (homeowners and renters) will need to do their part help achieve this goal.
Dates to Remember:  
Annual Meeting: Tuesday June 19th at 7:30 P.M. at Briggs Auditorium




Neighborhood Garage Sale: June 23rd
Topics at the annual meeting:  




Voting on CC&R Landscape plant approval list:

Nominations/Voting on new board members:  Attend and become a board member!
Open forum:  please attend if you have questions or comments.

Please view the neighborhood CC & R’s to get familiarized with the neighborhood rules.  These are at our website:  www.amblesidehoa.org.  You can contact the board through the website contact link.  The website also has the HOA financials and other information.
If you have a complaint, the website has complaint forms in the “forms” link.
Architecture and landscape issues:  Please see the CC & R’s. Building and Landscape “projects” such as additions, outbuildings, concrete work and tree planting is to be approved by the Architectural Review Committee.  Please go to the “forms” link on the site and fill out the proper form and send in to the board by letter or e mail.  Many houses need cleaned and/or painted.   Please wash your homes and moss treat the roof if needed.
Painting:  Many houses in the neighborhood need painted.  Please go to the “forms” section on the website and fill out the proper form and send in for color approval.  
Boats, trailers, and project cars:  These are all to be in a garage or on the side of the house behind a fence.  Boats and RV’s are not allowed to be parked on the street, other than for loading and unloading; see the CC&R’s for fees.
Violations and fees: See Article XI in the CC and R’s.  The HOA will send violation letters for homes that are in violation.  There are fees for non-compliance.  These fees are increased as time goes by and the violation continues.  Fees are charge to the owner.

Cars parked on the street:   With summer coming, this is a very important safety issue since kids will be playing in the streets.  Please use your driveway to park your vehicles:  your neighbors will appreciate it, it is safer for emergency vehicles and children, and it makes the subdivision look better.  City ordinance 6.305 states that vehicles parked on the street for more than 48 hours are in violation and can be towed.
Dogs:  Thank you to those who pick up after your dogs; those who don’t; please do from now on.
